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CITY COUNCIL BILL #20-0624 / BALTIMORE CITY CRITICAL 

AREA MANAGEMENT PROGRAM – CONFORMING CERTAIN 

PROVISIONS TO NEW STATE MANDATES – CORRECTION 

 

The Honorable President and  November 16, 2020 

     Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

At its regular meeting of October 22, 2020, the Planning Commission considered City Council 

Bill #20-0624, for the purpose of permitting, the purpose of amending, in accord with a recent 

mandate of the Critical Area Commission, the definitions of “Buffer” and “Critical Area” and 

the provisions governing “Designation of the Critical Area”; and providing for a special 

effective date.   

 

In that review, our staff report recommended amendment and approval in error, and should 

have simply recommended approval.  The amendments cited in the staff report were, in 

essence, the contents of the bill that will enact the changes required by the State of Maryland’s 

Critical Area Commission.  We apologize for any confusion, and request the Council approve 

the bill as introduced, as no amendments are necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

 

CR/ewt 
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cc: Mr. Nicholas Blendy, Mayor’s Office 

Mr. Matthew Stegman, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Edward Reisinger, Council Rep. to Planning Commission 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Livhu Ndou, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 

Mr. Dominic McAlily, Council Services 










